
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 

AREA PLANNING COMMISION MEETING 

 

February 11, 2019 

 

 

The Thorntown Area Planning Commission met on February 11, 2019 at the Town Hall. The 

meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. 

 

 

Present were board members  Melanie Gall, Mark Garing, Don Gray, Shawn McClintock. Angie 

Moody, Jack Pedigo, and Eric Smith. 

 

 

 

Reports: 

 

 None 

 

  

Old Business: 

 

 Board recommends adding HVAC permit to town permit schedule 

 

 

New Business: 

 

Angie Moody filled vacant board seat. 

 

Doug Merrill presented plans for permit on N Elm St. (burned down house) for construction of 

new house. Permit issued. 

 

Board discussed sign ordinances. Examples of neighboring towns need to be looked at. Issue 

tabled. 

 

Abbies Tanning needed state permit application signed for compliance with zoning. Board 

President McClintock signed permit application. 

 

Updates to building ordinances reviewed as edited by town attorney, Amy Nooning. Changes 

and edits passed favorably by board. 

 

Zoning maps need updated and posted for public. Issue tabled pending further research. 

 

    

  

Concerns/Comments: 

   

 None 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 


